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April 18,2014 

The Honorable John A. Culberson 
Chairman 
Military Construction and Veterans Affairs Subcommittee 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2352 Rayburn Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: 202-225-4381 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your recent efforts in the House FY 2015 
MilConIVA Appropriations bill to hold back 75 percent of Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) 
requested record system upgrade funds, contingent upon the Department of Defense (DoD) and 
the VA proving that they are working to create a seamless medical record system for troops and 
veterans. The Association has a long-standing goal of a truly seamless transition from military to 
veteran status for all service members. 

FRA stands ready to assist you in supporting this effort. The FRA point of contact is 
John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john(iV,fra.org). Thank 
you for your efforts on behalf of our wounded warriors. 

Sincerely, 

National Executive Director 
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